POLICE DEPARTMENT

KERALA
No. H5-170666/2023/PHQ
Police Headquarters,
Thiruvananthapuram
B<dphqg.pol@kerala.gov.in
04712721547
Dated. 16-02-2025

Quotation Notice No. 05/2025

Sealed quotations are invited for repairing 5SKVA UPS ( 1200 AH Hykon AEB )
installed at Board room PHQ by replacing following spares .

e Control card
¢ Driver Board
e 4" AC Fan.

The quotation should contain price of the items (including tax ) and service charges .
The quotation should be submitted in envelop bearing the superscription “Quotation for
repairing the UPS installed at Board room , PHQ " and addressed to State Police Chief,
Police Headquarters, Thiruvananthapuram. Intending suppliers may submit their
quotation in their own letter head along with TIN/CST/GSTIN Number. Last date of
receipt of quotation is on 21.02.2025 at 11:00 AM. Late quotations will not be accepted.
Payment will be made only after the verification of the supplied items. Advance payment
will not be allowed.

VA

VIVEK KUMAR IPS
Additional Assistant Inspector General
For Director General of Police-cum-State

Police Chief
To : The Official website of Kerala Police for publishing the Notice
Copy To : The Sub Inspector of Police, Tele C&C Lab PHQ for information and

further necessary action
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